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Upcoming Dates

Week 3

Thursday 3 August
Tamanako - Technology
12-2.30 pm

Student Led Conference
3.15pm to 6.45pm

Friday 4 August
9am Hub Mass
Led by Tika Tuatahi

Week 4

Monday 7 August
9.00am Liturgy

Led By Tike Tuatahi

Tamanako - Technology
12-2.30 pm

Thursday 10 August
Tdmanako - Technology
12-2.30 pm

BOT Meeting
6pm in the Staffroom

Friday 11 August
9.00am Hub Mass

Learnido Love,
Love to Learn

Akona te Aroha) Akohaina te Ako

Greetings, Kia Ora Koutou Katoa, Talofa Lava, Malo e Lelei, Kia Orana,
Fakalofa atu, Kumusta, Shlama Ellokhon, Zdravo, Kona Mauri, Malo Ni,
Salam Alaikum, Bula Vinaka, Namaste, Chao Ban

Catholic Caring Mass
On Tuesday we celebrated mass at Christ the King Church with

representatives from every Catholic Primary and College in
Auckland. During the mass, 6 of our students were awarded
Catholic Caring Certificates for their services within the school.
Congratulations to: Florence, Christina, Tea’a, Kadyn, Ella and
Giuliana. Well done to these fantastic pupils for living their
catholic special character.

Student Led Conferences

Congratulations to all our whanau who came to student led
conferences last Thursday. It was wonderful seeing you enjoying
the amazing learning of your children. The COVID years did put
pressure on the progress of our pupils' learning. However, we are
starting to see the pupils accelerating again. You can see this in
how successful they are feeling and the sharing at the SLC’s.

We have another opportunity this Thursday, 3rd August. Book
your time today.




A very big
welcome!

To the following students (and
their whanau) who have
recently started at our school

Charries Inclino
Avery Pakipaki
Reign Pakipaki
Asher Granada

Disciple of the Week

In Week 1
the Disciple
of the Week
trophy was
awarded to
Anthony of
Chanel
House for
showing
kindness to
others

Excellence Award

In Week 1 the Excellence Award
trophy was awarded to Teaa
(left) of Tumanako for sharing
her Kiribati Language with
confidence and enthusiam .

School Changes

Digital Sign - Our digital sign is now up and running. We hope
this is another effective way in communicating, that adds onto
our other platforms: Facebook, newsletter and School App.

All Weather Turf - We are there with the last finishing touches to
the turf. | have snuck on with my Rippa team for training and it
has been fantastic. A huge asset for the school.

God Bless

Mr Ryan

Principal

We rest at ease in the arms of a kind providence.

M Paula Ennis

Celebrating Kiribati Language Week

— T

Kiribati version

N te moan wiiki n reirei ngai Teaa,Tiritoa ti karaoa te kiribati language
wiiki n te reirei. Ti reireinia te mwaie ni kiribati ao te taetae naba ni
kiribati ao ti kabwarabwarai naba rabakauia ara kiribati. N te
katenibong tinara a roko n te reirei ni kuuka ibukia ataein Tumanako ao
taan tiareirei ao ti kabwarabwara naba nanon te buraeki ao a mwaiti
riki ibukin abara.

by Maria

English Version

First week of Term 3, Teaa, Maria and | Tiritoa with our mothers,
Ngeangea, and Tutana celebrated Kiribati Language week in Tumanako.
We took workshops sharing our Kiribati dance skills.

Dance is very important for us Kiribati people. On Wednesday, our
Mother’s came to St Annes and cooked Kiribati traditional food for




Well done to the following
children who have received

Principal
Awards

Aroha - Year 0&1:
Karson lkinepe
Rianna Mitai
Fransisco Leolaga

Tika - Year 1&2:
Andrious Sawa
Eliana Kipisi

Whakanvui -Year 3&4:
Jackson Judge

Aayan Taupo

Blake Toafa

Olivia Ouano

Arohanui - Year 5&6:
Paea Finau

Mariam Esho

Ella Issic

Faiva loane

Tiritoa Narayan

Tumanako - Year 7&8:

Maria Tooti

A group of students led by

Ms Fidow iced biscuits with red

and green colours of St Anne

and St Joachim and gifted these

to all students and staff. A
wonderful gift. Nga mihi

Tumanako students and teachers. We explained to the class the
meaning of our Kiribati flag and other interesting facts about our culture.
So far, we have enjoyed celebrating Kiribati Language Week with our
Tumanako class.

by Ted’a & Tiritoa

Celebrating St Anne & St Joachim Feast Day

Last week the whole school celebrated the Feast of St Anne with
various activities throughout the week. We
had a Mufti Day and all children were given
a decorated biscuit to celebrate our school
Feast Day. Throughout the different Hubs,
there were many different learning activities
happening and it was wonderful to see
grandparents coming into share and learn
alongside their grandchildren.

On Wednesday, we celebrated with a full
School Mass! What a wonderful turn out it was! The church was
at its full capacity with whanau and the community turning up to
celebrate the Eucharist with the school.

Grandparents had the opportunity to visit their grandchildren in
their Hubs before coming together for morning tea.

| would like to take this opportunity to thank all our St Anne
School and Parish community for coming together to celebrate
our wonderful feast day!

making our rosary beads
together developing our
Tuakana Teina

relationships.



https://drive.google.com/file/d/1qiHXNdqWn-feZrDv7xP0uz9cXbhahDVa/view?usp=drive_link

Friendship Club

Dear Parents/Caregivers
Starting from the 31st of July, I'll
open my office and host the
friendship club on Monday
lunchtime break. All students are
welcome.

This is an opportunity for the
children to have fun, do some
colouring, drawing, playing
games with their friends and
make new ones.

However, if you don’t want your
child to participate please have
a talk with them and let me know
as  well My  email is

ceciliac@stanne.school.nz

Many blessings, Cecilia

s

&
> -

P ~
'PC"UJ’\S ot (&

ST ANNE'S CATHOLIC
SCHOOL SQUASH CLUB
OFFERS
FREE JUNIOR COACHING
AND MULTI SPORT CLUB
NIGHT Please click here

Ph: 269 0023
124 Russell Road, Manurewa, Auckland

Attendance Dues

Attendance Dues are a compulsory payment under the
terms of the Education and Training Act 2020, and is a
condition of enrolment at St Anne’s Catholic School.

THANK YOU to all those families who have set up an
automatic payment or paid their accounts.

If you have not received a copy of your invoice or would
like to discuss your account or are having difficulty
making payments, please contact Mrs Sparks at the
school office - we are here to help you.

Ph 09 269 0023

STUDENT ACCOUNTS

Please pay by Eftpos or cash at the school office. We
also welcome internet banking.
If you choose this option the account details
are as follows:

St Anne’s Catholic School

ACCOUNT DETAILS:
ASB 12 3032 0129996 00

Reference: Please ensure you include your Child’s name
as a reference.
Amount: Choose your frequency of payments - weekly,
fortnightly,
monthly or termly.

This newsletter is intended for the St Anne's Catholic School Community.
If you received this email unintentionally please click here. To opt out of this mailing list please visit

https://groups.google./a/stanne. school.nz/d/optout

Fax: 267 7534 Email: office@stanne.school.nz

PO Box 97 241, Manukau 2241, Manukau City

www.stanne.school.nz



mailto:ceciliac@stanne.school.nz
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1f47l_wHbsLog5QU7JsHIxhnDNLzUhQ8v2g4QgFLQXug/edit?usp=sharing
https://groups.google.com/a/stanne.school.nz/d/optout
https://groups.google.com/a/stanne.school.nz/d/optout

